☆

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\sim}$



Livis hard to believe that we only have three weeks left at school. This academic year has just flown by! We break up for the summer holidays on Friday 18th July and return for the new school year on Wednesday 3rd September.

Hull Kingston Rovers Challenge Cup

We know that we have many Rovers fans in our school community. Whether you are a Rovers fan or not, it is a huge achievement for a Hull club and one for our local community to be immensely proud of. On **Monday 30th June**, the Challenge Cup Trophy tour is coming to Maybury! Representatives from the club will bring the trophy into school. As a show of support for the team, if your child has a Rovers shirt, they may wear this over their school uniform on Monday.

National Tests

♣In addition to their classroom work, children from across the school have been involved in a range ጵof national statutory tests.

Year 6: We are really proud of all our Year 6 children who sat their SATs tests in May. The children sat tests in Spelling, Grammar and Punctuation, Reading and Mathematics. Their writing produced over the year was externally moderated and graded. The children worked incredibly hard all year and their attitude to the tests was exceptional. We are proud of every one of them and are looking forward to receiving their results in July.

★ Year 4: Our Year 4 children recently took their Multiplication Tables Check. This is a statutory test for children in primary school. The Multiplication Times Tables Check is an online test where the children are asked 25 questions on times tables 2 to 12. The children have worked hard to learn their tables and approached the test with very mature attitudes.

Year 1: Recently, the children in Year 1 have taken part in the Phonic Screening Check This assessment is used to confirm that children have learned phonic decoding to an age-appropriate standard. All children have worked hard in their daily phonics lessons.

Netball Success

We are very proud of our school Netball Team, who have enjoyed success in the Hull School's League this term. Our team is made up from children in Year 5 and Year 6 and are coached by Mrs Davey. The children played so well in all of their matches that they made it through to the netball league final where they were awarded second place. This is a super achievement!

Ballet Performance

★ We are very excited that the children of the Ballet Club will be showcasing their talents in Hull's ★ Gotta Dance 2025 at Middleton Hall on Monday 30th June. This is a performance showcase ★ featuring local schools and groups. We are very proud that children from our school will perform as ★ part of this fabulous event.

Maybury Athletic Championships

☆An exceptionally hot day did not deter our athletes from Year 1 to Year 6! Children enjoyed a range☆ ❖of competitive races and it was great to see so many parents and carers supporting the event.

🐕 Edinburgh Residential

Our Year 6 children have just returned from a fabulous residential visit to Edinburgh. They travelled by coach and stayed in the centre of Edinburgh from where they visited Edinburgh Castle and Dynamic Earth as well as looking at some of the city's landmarks. The behaviour of the children was exemplary throughout the whole trip and gained many lovely compliments. Mrs planes, Mrs Donnelly, Mrs Claxton and all the children had a wonderful time!

Concerts and Trips

A number of concerts and trips are taking place between now and the end of term. Information regarding these will be sent out through your child's class.

★School Reports and Open Evening

An open evening will be held on **Thursday 10th July** where the classrooms will be opened up from 3:10 – 4:30pm to parents and carers; books and children's work will be on show and parents/carers can talk informally with teachers. School reports will be given out during this time.

No appointments are necessary – just turn up!

🖈 Transition Morning

Further correspondence will be sent out at the end of next week regarding children's new class teachers for next academic year, as well as details about our transition morning.

Year 6 Leavers Production

★Year 6 children will stage their leaving production for their parents and carers at 10:00am on ★ Wednesday 16th July. We have seen a few snippets of their rehearsals, and you are in for a treat! ★ Further information will be sent to Year 6 parents nearer the time.

School Summer Fayre

AThis will take place at 2:00pm on **Thursday 17th July** on the Key Stage 2 playground. Further Archiver Archive Archiver Archiver Archiver Archive Archive Archive Archive Archive Archive Archive Arc

Maybury's Got Talent!

On **Friday 18th July**, we will be holding our annual 'Maybury's Got Talent' competition. Please watch out for application forms for your child to enter this event.

★Other events are also just being finalised – we will keep you posted!

Maybury Primary School Maybury Road Hull HU9 3LD T: 01482 701387 F: 01482 715544

E: admin@maybury.hull.sch.uk

School Website: www.mayburyprimaryschool.co.uk